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Hello  

 I hope that you are all well. 

If you are not doing anything on Saturday 15th July between 12 and 4 why not pop along to 

Piercebridge with your vehicle and show it at their Summer Fete. Would be good to see you 

support these local events. 

Plans are well on their way for our September Gathering at Croft. You will be welcome to camp 

from Friday lunchtime at a cost of £5 per night. The club will be open both lunchtime and 

evening.                                                                                                                                                              

We have arranged to have a singer on Saturday night, so pop along support your club and Croft 

Club in allowing us to use their facilities. 

The Gathering will be Sunday as normal.                                                                                                          

If you know you are coming to camp please let me know so I have an idea of numbers. 

  

Thank you, Ernie. 

  



 

  

 

 

THE NORTHERN VINTAGE TRANSPORT  ASSOCIATION 

 

NEWSLETTER FOR  

JULY/AUGUST  2023 

You can now find us on Face book search for 

 

The Northern Vintage Transport Association. ￼ 

Don’t forget we also have a website where you will find pictures of events we have 

been to and events we have held at the club nights.  www.tnvta.co.uk     

 

 

. Hello all and welcome to your Newsletter. 

Our next club night will be JULY the 19th hope you can come and join us.  

As regulars will know there will be no August club night.  

Such a lot of people are on holiday so see you on September the 20th. 

If you have never been to a meeting it would be nice to see you Just come and see 

what we are about. You never know it might be something you would enjoy. We 

would welcome new ideas. 

Just a note to all our regulars. Thank you for you continued support. You are the 

backbone of the club, and we couldn’t function without you. From you attending 

all the events at the club, to bringing raffle prizes.  

Thank you.   

 We hope you are enjoying your two monthly newsletter. We as a club are making 



huge savings. Firstly, by halving our postage cost which I'm sure you will agree are 

seen to be rising by the month. Not only does the postage cost get halved but also 

printing costs as well.  

We are also making more savings thanks to all of you who have agreed to have 

your Newsletter delivered by email. As over half of you are using email this further 

reduces the postal bill by another 50 percent. So, thanks to all who are helping 

reduce our cost in such a positive way.  

 

 

  

News of our May club night. 

We held our annual Bring your vehicle to club night.  

Thanks to all who took the time to join us. It wasn’t a huge turnout, but it was a 

quality turn out.  

It was a great night with the usual raffle and gossip. Nikki and Kev again made us 

very welcome.                                                                                                          

Did you know that they have a caravan site at the back of the club, and you will be 

made very welcome. Interested? Just give them a ring on 01325 720497 after 6 is 

best. 

  

  

. June Club night. 

We all met and had an open meeting to decide what everyone wanted to happen 

with our annual Gathering which is planned for the 17th of September.                 

Hope you will put it in your diaries and join us. We do look forward to you 

attending. 

So, the outcome of the meeting was... 

As we have a large exhibit field to try to upscale things. 

To start with you will be able to camp Fri/Sat evening at a cost of £5 per night 

You can have a stall for the boot sale. Free to members £5 to anyone else. 



If anyone has tombola prizes, we would be very grateful if you could donate.  

Bring your exhibit of course please.  

 

 We have also arranged to put entertainment on for everyone on the Saturday night 

which will be the 16th of September. 

Jenna Highfield has been booked to sing for you. Her first spot she will sing songs 

from the 40s/50s. Then moving on to more modern songs for the second spot so 

hopefully something for all.  

This will be free for all to come to hope you will join us. Bring your caravan and 

make a weekend of it.  

On the Sunday we have a burger van coning for the day to feed everyone 

I tried a burger last year (well it would have been rude not to) It was lovely and 

such good value as well.  

Hope you can join us. We really do look forward to you coming. 

 

 

  

     And finally 

I would like to apologise to anyone who was offended and found my joke about 

herbs and fish inappropriate...... 

I realise now there is a thyme and plaice for these things.  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

19th July Club night  

16th August No Meeting 

19th/20th Aug Barnard Castle 

26th August Wensleydale Show  

9th /10th Sept Hunton Steam Gathering 

16th Sept (Sat night) Jenna Highfield 

17th Sept NVTA Gathering. 

20th Sept Meeting 

18th Oct Auction night 

  

Friday 15th December Christmas Party  

(All booked so put in your Diary now.) 
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